
Issued on 4TH September 2024 

COUNTY GOVERNMENT OF KIAMBU 

 

 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF TENDER ADVERTISEMENT 

The County Government Of Kiambu, through the department of Roads, Transport, Public Works and 

Utilities  wishes to notify eligible and interested bidders that the tender advertisement on 30
th
 August 

2024  appearing on www.kiambu.go.ke and  www.tenders.go.ke has been cancelled.   

S/NO NEGOTIATION NO PROJECT DESCRIPTION BID BOND REMARKS 

1.  1652723-2024/2025 proposed works for the installation, testing & 

commissioning of  3710 no. integrated solar street 

lights for the 60 wards of Kiambu county. 

ksh.2,000,000 cancelled 

  

 

 

 

CHIEF OFFICER 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND UTILITIES      
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